the 16th September 1967.

Captain L, Goumas,

/o, "Pegusos Shipping Enterprises",
Uommercial Bank Building,

9, Bthnikie Antistaseos,

Piraeus - Athens.

iy dear Csptain Goumas,

Finally we are back in the island of llenorca,
after the long trip on the "Addaya".

First of all, I want to thank you for your kind
message of sympathy you sent me before lesving
Vouliagsehi. Ths passing awey of ay grandchild,
Andrés, was a very sad thing.

Thank you very much for the wonderful evening
we spent with you snd for the mervelous Grask
dances that we were able to see because of
your kindness,

{ hopa to see you again and, in the menatine,

I beg you to present ny respects to your wife
and toc aceept my best wishas and friendehip,

Fernande Rubid,

FUNDACIO

RUBIO



